Ms. Beth Onslow
Byrne Wallace
88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2

23rd January 2019,

Dear Ms. Onslow,
	My name is Molly Barnicle and I am a recent graduate of Sociology & Social Policy in Trinity College Dublin. I am very interested in applying for the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace. 
	My interest in working in Byrne Wallace has primarily stemmed from its impressive and award-winning litigation department. I am currently employed as an intern in personal injury litigation, from which I have gained great insight into the various stages of litigation. I note that Byrne Wallace similarly practices in personal injuries, which initiated my interest in the firm, however I was further impressed by the firm’s vast number of areas of litigation. Following my successful sitting of the Company Law FE-1 exam in October 2018, I have developed a keen interest in commercial litigation and a desire to expand my areas of legal experience.
	In addition, my application was further influenced by Byrne Wallace’s advocation of corporate social responsibility. I currently use my free-time during the weekends to volunteer in the Irish Cancer Society Charity Shop in Dun Laoghaire. Through my research of the firm, I learned of Byrne Wallace’s support of Breast Cancer Ireland in The Great Pink Run. I would wholeheartedly like to partake in such activities and be a part of a firm with great dedication to philanthropy, as I myself advocate such charities. The firm’s philanthropic activities are thus of significant interest to me and a focal point of my application. 
	I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to partake in the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace. I am certain I would receive unparalleled experience for a career as a solicitor through the many areas of litigation I would be exposed to. 

Yours sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Molly Barnicle


 


18 Clarinda Park East
Dun Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
+353 871305771
barniclemolly2@gmail.com
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